
          
 

 

Welcome to our Growing Together Academy family! 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 

We are delighted you have chosen Growing Together Academy (GTA) for 

the education and care of your child. If you have been with us our previous 

years, welcome back! We value our relationship with you and your family with a 

special trust; a trust that we work to maintain every day. 

 

We will provide a superior school program for your child; to accomplish that we 

are continuously working to incorporate the latest research findings into our 

curriculum; to ensure your child builds a strong foundation in order to have a 

successful school year 2022/2023. 

 

Currently, we want to give you some information about our hours of operations 

for the coming school year; doors open at 7:55 am and dismissal time is at 2:00 

pm for elementary school, and 7:55 am to 2:15 pm for Middle School. On 



Wednesday early dismissal in one hour before the regular dismissal time. The 

after-care program runs up to 6:00 pm daily Monday through Friday. For the 

before school, we open at 6:30 am. 

 

Our office hours during summer time are Monday through Friday from 10:00 am 

until 2:00 pm. Supply lists will be send in a separate email and the uniform 

website is mohouniforms.com. 

 

Again, welcome to our school, we are a community and all our children are like 

our family, we hope that you make Growing Together Academy your home. Our 

doors are always open to our families. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us during our office hours at 

(407)203-3835 or send an email to teachgta@gmail.com 

 

 

Thank you and God bless! 

Maria Pereda 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

843 Woodbury Rd. Unit 101 

Orlando, FL. 32828 

Phone:  407-203-3835 

Email: teachgta@gmail.com 
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